
  

  

   
  

Headquarters, St Cadoc's Hospital, Lodge Road, Caerleon, Newport,  

NP18 3XQ  

  

Supplementary statement to Aneurin Bevan University Health  

Board’s pharmaceutical needs assessment  

  

Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published – 1st October 2021  

  

Date supplementary statement issued – 1st October 2021  

  

With effect from August 2021, the following pharmacy:  

  

Barry  

Pharmacy  52 Maindee Rd  Cwmfelinfach  

  

With effect from September 2021, the following pharmacies:  

  

Well Pharmacy  6 Marine Street  Cwm  

Well Pharmacy  36 High Street  Llanbradach  

  

 With effect from October 2021, the following pharmacy: 

 

Murad Ali And 
Aisha Ali 5 St Basils Stores Bassaleg 

 

have commenced the provision of the following pharmaceutical 

service:  

  

 Community Pharmacy Smoking Cessation Level 3  

  

This service is provided at the pharmacy in the opening hours as per 

appendix L of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment.  

  

Supplementary statement issued by: Samantha Bright  



  

Post: Contract Manager  

  

Date: 1st October 2021  
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